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Marine Notice No. 13 of 2018 
Notice to all Shipowners, Fishing Vessel Owners, Agents, Shipmasters, Skippers, Fishers, 

Yachtsmen and Seafarers 
 

 

 

 

 
 

The Department of Transport, Tourism and Sport has been advised that the No. 3 Green 

Perch at the entrance to Castletownbere Fishery Harbour Centre has been removed due to 

damage.  

The No. 3 Green Perch has been replaced by a 1.5m green buoy in position: 

51° 38’ 49.387” North 09° 54’ 27.41” West 

 

 
Location of Green Perch replaced by a 1.5m Green Buoy 

 

 

The light characteristic is a green flash every 5 seconds. This buoy will remain in position 

until further notice. 

 

For safety reasons, mariners are requested to proceed slowly and with caution when in the 

vicinity of the green buoy.  

Buoy Changes at Castletownbere Fishery Harbour 
Centre, Co.Cork. 

http://www.dttas.ie/index.aspx
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For further information please contact: 

Castletownbere Harbourmaster’s Office  

Tel: + 353 (0)27 70220. 

 

Marine Notices are issued purely for maritime safety and navigation reasons and should not 

be construed as conferring rights or granting permissions. 

 

Irish Maritime Administration, 

Department of Transport, Tourism and Sport, 

Leeson Lane, Dublin 2, D02TR60, Ireland. 

 

03/04/2018 

 

 

For any technical assistance in relation to this Marine Notice, please contact: 
The Marine Survey Office, tel: +353-(0)1-678 3400.   

For general enquiries, please contact the Maritime Safety Policy Division, tel: +353-(0)1-678 3418. 

Written enquiries concerning Marine Notices should be addressed to:  
Maritime Safety Policy Division, Dept. of Transport, Tourism and Sport, Leeson Lane, Dublin, D02 TR60, 

Ireland.  

email: marinenotices@dttas.ie or visit us at: www.dttas.ie  

 

http://www.dttas.ie/

